
Assessors Minutes 
Meeting/working Session 

September 5, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Charles Marsden, Chairman 
   Glenn Fowler 

   Teresa Ambrosino 
  Tracey Tardy, Assistant to the Assessors 
            

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The Board approved minute’s from 8/22/12 meeting 
 
Vouchers were approved 
 
Motor Vehicle certificates and abatement applications were approved 
 
July Deeds reviewed 
 
July Permits were reviewed 
 
The letter that was to be finalized and submitted to the CPC for the preservation of historical books with the 
valuation is no longer going to be submitted.  The Assistant had spoken to Ken Glowacki about preserving the 
valuation/commitment books as it is the Treasurer/Collectors responsibly to keep them as permanent 
documentations for the town and he does not wish to do so.  He feels they are fine as is.   
 
Approved abutters list for 90 Pleasant St  
 
Chairman Marsden called Mr. & Mrs. Morrill of 20 River Bend to answer some questions they had called about 
for the valuation of their property.  A message was left for them to contact the office as they were not home.  
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:14 p.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


